
 

 

 

To: IFTA, Inc.  

From: Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles, Bureau of Commercial Vehicle and 
Driver Services  

Date: March 10, 2023 

Re: First Quarter 2023 Fuel Tax Rate Error 

The Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles Bureau of Commercial Vehicle and Driver 
Services recently discovered an error in reporting the updated Gasohol tax rates to IFTA, Inc. The error 
resulted in an incorrect fuel tax rate for this fuel type for the period of 01/01/2023 to 03/31/2023. The 
incorrect rate listed was blank and should be 0.3830 USD.  
 
If additional information is required, please contact our customer service center at (850) 617-3711 between 
8:00 am and 4:30 pm EDT.  
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